
Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. 
PO Box 399 

Puyallup, WA  98371 

June 16, 2023 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  Tariff Revision, Tariff Number 28, Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. G-9, “Disposal Fee” Filing 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Our company has been notified by Hidden Valley Transfer Station that the appliance disposal rate increased 
from $40.00 to $62.00 a 55% increase per unit and the and mattress disposal rate went from $55.00 to $60.00, 
a 9.09% increase per unit. These rates went into effect March 1, 2023.    

The last general rate increase approved by the Commission was effective February 1, 2023.  

Attached are the tariff pages as well as supporting documentation for the increased rates.  If these rates are 
approved by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission they will become effective August 1, 
2023.   

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Brian Vandenburg at (360) 448-6954, or via e-
mail at bian.vandenburg@WasteConnections.com.   

Sincerely, 

Brian Vandenburg 
Pricing Analyst 
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